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Commanders letter
Hello fellow members of JWV Post 64. 

There are a lot of things going on at our post. First, congratulations to Jerry Bootzin, Judy Bootzin 
and Steve Seiden on their upcoming trip to Washington D.C. with the Honor Flight. I am sure it will 
be a memorable trip. We have been fortunate to have so many members take the Honor Flight 
Trip to D.C.

We will be moving to a new location starting in June. It will be at the Jewish Family Service Agency 
located at 5851 W. Charleston Blvd. which is just East of Jones. Our first meeting there will be at 
10 A.M. on Tuesday June 25th. The space is currently being renovated but should be ready by that 
date. Thanks to Claude for recommending the location. The director there is Lisa and she was very 
receptive to our relocating to their facility.

Our next meeting is still at Humana on April 30th. This date is a week later than our usual meeting 
date as the first day of Passover is on the 23rd. This will be our installation meeting for our new 
officers. Congratulations to Judy Bootzin on being elected our new Commander. She is the first 
female Commander for our post. Also, Congrats to Jerry for being First Vice Commander. Mort will 
continue in his role as Judge Advocate, and I will be 2nd Vice. Jack Weingarten will be Officer of the 
Day.

Please sign up to attend our Potluck in the Park in Sun City and bring a dish. Let Sheila know what 
you are bringing so that she can make sure we have everything we need.

Next up, the poppy drive. Steve and Mort both have open dates for people to sign up and help sell 
the poppies. Please let them know when you can help as this is our major fund-raising activity to 
continue our mission of helping less fortunate veterans. The dates are Wednesday May 22 Thru 
Friday May 24 and Sunday May 26 to Monday May 27.

The Department convention will be on June 23 at the Wild Horse Country Club in Henderson. The 
cost is only 10 dollars per person, and you are welcome to bring a guest. This is going to be a great 
event with lots of food and entertainment. We will have a guest speaker as well. Please plan on 
paying at the next meeting so that we can get a good count as to how many will be coming from 
our post. 

As this is my last Commander’s letter, I want to thank everyone for your support during my tenure. 
It has been a privilege to hold this position and represent Post 64. You are all wonderful people 
and I know you will give Judy the same support I have had for the last 2 years. I want to wish 
everyone a happy Passover. I look forward to serving in my new capacity as 2nd Vice Commander.

Marvin Botwinik, Commander, JWV Post 64 



WHAT'S HAPPENING
ROLLING CALENDAR

APRIL

30
1:00 pm

5th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana

MAY

19
11:00 am

3rd Sunday

Potluck Lunch at 

Desert Vista Park

MAY

22-27
Morning+Afternoon Shifts
Poppy drive

JUNE

25
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
TBD

JUNE

23
4th Sunday

Department Convention 
at Wild Horse Country

MAY

25
4th Saturday

Bunker Memorial 

Cemetery

MAY

13
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

JUNE

10
12:00 noon

2nd Monday

Board Meeting



SOCIAL CHAIRMAN SHEILA EPSTEIN'S REPORT

James Monroe :

“The revolution of France undoubtedly took its origin from that of the United States. Her citizens fought 

within our service. They caught the spirit of liberty here, and carried it home with them. "

I'm back from all my trips overseas. The time I was in Israel during the War was eventful and 
stressful moving from one place to another. But during those days I was able to go to the 
marriage of my Grandson Savvas to Haruth the most delightful granddaughter anyone would 
wish for.

The New Year 2024 has begun and we on your Board have been hard at work to keep 
making our Post the most active and friendly Post in the WEST.

SOOOOOOOOO here are some dates to put on your calendar with more to come soon.

                                                         More dates to save

5/19/24     Annual Potluck 11:00 AM at Desert Vista Park in Sun City Summerlin

5/22/24 Poppies Wednesday 5/22 to Friday 5/24 and Sunday 5/26 and Monday 
 5/27

                 Call Mort Friedlander at 702 306 3659 to pick your dates and time to 
  volunteer.
 
5/25/24     Place Flags at Bunker Memorial Cemetery on Las Vegas Blvd. and 
  Washington.

  Call Mort Friedlander to volunteer to place the flags on The Veterans 
  Graves.

10/6/24     Annual Barbecue 11:00 AM at Desert Vista Park in Sun City Summerlin

Loren Rothstein

Mickey Durkin

David Lifschultz



Directions to Desert Vista Park

DIRECTIONS TO THE PICNIC

From the West: (215 Beltway), exit to Lake Mead Blvd East.  Turn left onto Sun City Blvd.

From the East: (towards the mountains), take Lake Mead Blvd. Turn right onto Sun City Blvd.

From Anasazi: Go straight, cross Lake Mead Blvd onto Sun City Blvd.

For all, continue: Take Sun City Blvd to Thomas Ryan Blvd. Turn left.

Then take the immediate left into the parking lot.

Continue straight alongside the building.

The picnic is located in the left corner at the end of the parking lot.



Walking Tour of Smith Center Photos

"Pipe Dream" is a visual rendition of 
the 1942 American classic, Aaron 
Copland's "Fanfare for the Common 
Man.”

https://lasvegassun.com/news/2012/
mar/10/brightly-colored-sculpture-
outside-smith-center-it/

https://lasvegassun.com/news/2012/mar/10/brightly-colored-sculpture-outside-smith-center-it/
https://lasvegassun.com/news/2012/mar/10/brightly-colored-sculpture-outside-smith-center-it/
https://lasvegassun.com/news/2012/mar/10/brightly-colored-sculpture-outside-smith-center-it/


Walking Tour of Smith Center Photos

Founders Room



Kline Veterans Fund Impact Report

View our latest impact report below to learn more about our 
beneficiaries and outcomes.

https://www.klineveteransfund.org/impact

https://www.klineveteransfund.org/impact
https://www.klineveteransfund.org/impact/


JWV MURRAY L. ROSEN POST #64
2023 TRIBUTES

******************
Tribute cards can be sent for all occasions: Birthdays, Anniversaries, Mazel Tov’s, Weddings, Get Well, 

Thinking of you and Condolences. This is an easy way to make our post extra money it so needs. 

Remember family and friends by contacting Judy Bootzin.

CONTACT: Judy Bootzin 

PHONE: (303)949-9261

EMAIL: judybootzin@yahoo.com

COST: $5 each. Includes the imprinting and mailing.  

PLEASE MAIL YOUR CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO JWV POST 64.

Murray L. Rosen, Post 64, JWV of the USA

3172 N. Rainbow Blvd.  #43

Las Vegas, NV 89108

************** REQUIRED INFORMATION **************

YOUR NAME:   _________________________________________

YOUR ADDRESS:  __________________________________________

NAME OF RECIPIENT: __________________________________________

ADDRESS OF RECIPENT: __________________________________________

THE OCCASION:  __________________________________________

     ___________________________________________

 ___________________________________________

  


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9

